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I am Carol Virshbo and I live at 10 Pumpkin Pine Rd and I am also a member of Christ Lutheran
Church in Natick.  I attended the last Select Board meeting via zoom and I want to thank you for
the support the board showed for the Welcoming Community Policy.
 
This is important to me as our church has been a welcoming community to the immigrant and I
also volunteer at the Natick Service Council and Family Promise Metrowest who all  help those in
need.   I see first hand how hard the immigrants work in our community, who pay taxes and
support our economy.  Those who aren't yet working are just waiting for their work authorizations to
be approved.
 
Unless we are of Native American decent, all of us had family members who were immigrants at
some point.
 
Thanks again for your support of this proposed policy.   It is greatly appreciated.
 
Carol Virshbo

https://www.google.com/maps/search/10+Pumpkin+Pine+Rd+and+I?entry=gmail&source=g

